
Comments on the Course Evaluation, the Master's 
Programme in Public International Law, 2021-2022 
Our comments are in bold italics. 
• Few students (4 of 13) responded to the survey. 
• The students have especially appreciated that the teachers were available for conversation and 
discussion. 
• Students request more exchanges with organizations outside the university, workplace visits (eg 
Ministry of Foreign Affairs, law firms, the Swedish Chamber of Commerce, International Idea, 
UNHCR), help to get internships and the like. We intend to try to comply with this request during 
the next academic year and have already started planning for that matter. 
• Students request greater uniformity in grading between the courses; they seem to be bothered 
that the limits for grades between different courses vary. The courses are designed differently and 
therefore the credit limits cannot be identical. We should clarify this. 
• The seminar series should be mandatory. This will be implemented. 
• Start work on the essay a little earlier (layout, chapter 1), but let the choice of subject wait until the 
end of the A-period of the spring term. This will be implemented. 
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